
JAMESTOWN WINTER GUARD 
            

Dear Business Owner, 
 
   The 2025 indoor winter guard season is now upon us and the 
Jamestown Winter Guards have been hard at work getting ready for their 
competitive season.  Winter guard is a school-sponsored activity dedicated 
to improving the character, self image, and integrity of students. 

We will be competing throughout the states of New York and Ohio 
this year, including an overnight trip to Dayton, Ohio where our varsity 
guard will be representing the School, City of Jamestown, and Chautauqua 
County in the Winter Guard International World Championships.  

The JHS Band and Winter Guard Boosters will be sponsoring an 
indoor winter guard show on March 22nd, 2025 in the JHS McElrath 
Gymnasium. This will be a fundraiser to help raise money for travel, 
instruction, and equipment for the guards. 

Please consider helping these hard working and dedicated students 
raise funds by buying a ¼ page advertisement for only $25.00 in our 
program book that will be handed out at the show. You can also upgrade to a 
½ page ad $50.00, ¾ page ad $75.00, or full page ad $100.00. We print 
in color on 8.5 by 11 inch paper. 

Please give your advertisement you want printed and cash/check to 
the person asking you to purchase this program ad. You may also email the 
ad to kaitlyn.e.marsh@jpsny.org or mail it in to the address below. 
 
Ad sellers name: ____________________________________ 
 
¼ page ½ page  ¾ page  Full page       (circle one) 
   $25    $50     $75     $100 
 
Company/Individual buying the ad:__________________________ 
  
Make your check out to:  Jamestown Band and Chorus Association Inc.     
 
Our sincere thanks for any support you can give us. 
 
Jamestown Winter Guard Director 
Kaitlyn Marsh 
350 East 2nd Street 
Jamestown, NY 14701 
kaitlyn.e.marsh@jpsny.org (feel free to email me the advertisement!) 


